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Dear Pam,  

Yesterday we started with the first course, with 165 kids from a High school in 
the area, that was damaged  by the earthquake,  during which the ceiling and walls 
started to fall down in their desks.  

The ministry of Health asked us to work with them because they started with 
anxiety problems, lack of sleep and panic attacks.  

We have one teacher and 8 volunteers working this week for four days,  because 
the number of teenagers involved, numbers changed a little,  they are not spending 
in Hotel because we found a house in Morelos where they could sleep in, and the 
teacher have a van.   

I will send you the tickets as soon as they finish this course,  and I am sending the 
pictures attached.  

I hope this is a good start! 

Love  
Pam  

Pamela Zanatta
Dirección Ejecutiva
Tel. 4195.0196 / Cel. 55.1881.9980
pzanatta@aivh.org
www.aivh.org!
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